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First name: Brian

Last name: Milchak

Organization: Office of the Secretary

Title: 

Comments: DEIS on USFS Colville National Forest Plan Revision in Stevens, Ferry, and Pend Oreille Counties,

WA

 

?Hello Ms. Dillon,

 

Please accept the attached letter from the Department of the Interior on the subject DEIS.  Thank you!

 

Best,

Brian Milchak

 

United States Department of the Interior

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

Office of Environmental Policy and Compliance

620 SW Main Street, Suite 201

Portland, Oregon 97205-3026

IN REPLY REFER TO:

9043.1

ER16/0112

July 5, 2016

Attn: Amy Dillon

Colville National Forest Plan Revision Team

765 South Main Street

Colville, WA 99114

Dear Ms. Dillon:

The Department of the Interior has reviewed the Draft Environmental Impact Statement for the U.S. Forest

Service's Colville National Forest Plan Revision at Colville National Forest in Stevens, Ferry, and Pend Oreille

Counties, Washington. The Department has no comments on the document at this time.

We appreciate the opportunity to comment.

Sincerely,

Allison O'Brien

Regional Environmental Officer

Regional Environmental Assistant

 

Office of Environmental Policy and Compliance, Pacific Northwest Region

620 SW Main Street, Suite 201

Portland, OR  97205

Telephone: (503) 326-2489

Mobile: (503) 320-3319

Fax: (503) 326-2494

States: WA, OR, ID

https://www.doi.gov/oepc/regional-offices/portland

 

 


